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Professional Ethics
BACKGROUND
The 2009-2010 FPC Chair developed wording for a Statement on Academic Freedom and Professional Responsibilities of Faculty as Private Citizens. In spring and fall semesters 2010, FPC worked to write clarifying language for such a statement.

The Statement was brought before Executive Committee on Nov. 3, where it was discussed and was not recommended for forwarding to the Faculty Senate. After further clarification at the Nov. 30 EC meeting, the matter was left open for FPC to re-examine.
RECOMMENDATION

The current Sacramento State Statement on Faculty Responsibilities and Professional Ethics (which can be found at http://www.csus.edu/umanual/hr/UMF04525.htm) concludes with an Addendum: the 1987 American Association of University Professors (AAUP) Statement on Professional Ethics. FPC recommends that 
(a) the Addendum be changed to the most recent AAUP statement, from 2009, and 
(b) a link to the AAUP statement be included http://www.aaup.org/AAUP/pubsres/policydocs/contents/statementonprofessionalethics.htm
(See next page for the revised 2009 AAUP statement – with strikeouts of previous wording that was changed with the updated statement. Thanks to Bonnie Smith who typed this document.)
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